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RESOLUTION NO. WR94-45

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF WASILLA, ALASKA,
SUPPORTING RE-CONSTRUCTION OF THE GEORGE PARKS HIGHWAY TO 5-
LANES THROUGH WASILLA.

WHEREAS, the State of Alaska, Department of Transportation and Public Facilities
has submitted a proposed plan for the George Parks through the City of Wasilla; and

WHEREAS, the proposed plan indicates that frontage roads will be used through
a large portion of the business sections of Wasilla; and

WHEREAS, Additional frontage roads could have a detrimental effect on retail
businesses in Wasilla; and

WHEREAS, the City of Wasilla recognizes that the divided 4-lane highway through
Wasilla will not resolve the traffic problem in Wasilla: and

WHEREAS, the use of 5-lanes through Wasilla allows for ingress and egress onto
the George Parks Highway from each business establishment;

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED: that the Wasilla City Council opposes the
addition of more frontage roads through Wasilla; and

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that the Wasilla City Council supports having a 5-
lane highway through Wasilla; and

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that the City of Wasilla requires a meeting between
the City and DOT/PF prior to holding public hearings in the community to develop a plan.

| certify that a resolution in substantially the above form was passed by a majority

of those voting at a duly called and conducted meeting of the governing body of the City
of Wasilla this 8th day of August , 1994,

PAT HJELLEN, p@puty Mayor




